Request for Proposal

The Macomb/St. Clair Workforce Development Board (M/SCWDB) is seeking competitive proposals to procure a One-Stop Operator to coordinate the service delivery of participating one-stop partners and service providers in the Macomb/St. Clair Michigan Works! One-Stop Centers. The RFP is available for review at http://www.macomb-stclairworks.org or by calling 586-469-5220. Proposals are due by 4:00 p.m. on April 2, 2021. The M/SCWDB receives federal and state funds from the Department of Labor and Economic Opportunity-Workforce Development to administer programs and is a nonprofit, equal opportunity employer/program. Small business, minority-owned firms, and women business enterprises are encouraged to participate. Auxiliary aids, services and reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.  Michigan Relay #711.



